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TRANSMITTAL SHEET 
 

Date sent:     Monday, May 11, 2015 

Sent to:     All Planholders 

Deliver to:    Project Estimator 

Transmission sent from:   Reichhardt & Ebe Engineering 

 

CONFIRMATION OF RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM  

 

PROJECT:   BROWN ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
PROJECT # SW2014-03   

     

 

Please complete the following form and fax or email back to 
Reichhardt & Ebe Engineering, Inc. 360-354-0407 or 

officeadmin@recivil.com as soon as possible. 

 

Have you received Addendum No. 1 for the above-mentioned 
project? 

 

 YES, we received Addendum No. 1 
 

 

Signed: ______________________________Dated:______________ 

 

Company name (Please Print): __________________________________ 

 

Please fax back to Reichhardt & Ebe Engineering, Inc. at 360-
354-0407 or email back to officeadmin@recivil.com 
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Lynden 360.354.3687 
Sedro-Woolley 360.855.1713 

 
 
TRANSMITTAL SHEET 
 

 
NOTES/COMMENTS: 
 

To the attention of all bidders for the above project:
 
Please find the enclosed Addendum for the above referenced project.  
 
The enclosed ADDENDUM is to be considered as much a part of the Contract Documents as if it were included in the 
body of the plans and specifications, and will be incorporated in and made a part of the contract when awarded and 
when formally executed.   
 
The Bidder shall acknowledge in writing, on the bid form, this addendum in order to have the bid considered.
 

Luis Ponce, P.E.  
 

TO: 

ALL BIDDERS 
COMPANY: 

 
ADDRESS: 

 
RE: 

City of Ferndale 
Addendum 1 
BROWN ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT PROJECT
PROJECT # SW2014-03   

360.354.3687 P.O. Box 978 423 Front Street, Lynden WA 98264 
360.855.1713 813 Metcalf Street, Sedro-Woolley WA 98284 

www.recivil.com 

To the attention of all bidders for the above project:  
Please find the enclosed Addendum for the above referenced project.   
The enclosed ADDENDUM is to be considered as much a part of the Contract Documents as if it were included in the 
body of the plans and specifications, and will be incorporated in and made a part of the contract when awarded and 

he Bidder shall acknowledge in writing, on the bid form, this addendum in order to have the bid considered.

 FROM: 

 Luis Ponce, P.E.  
 DATE: 

May 11, 2015 
 TOTAL NO. OF PAGES INCLUDING COVER: 

4 
  

BROWN ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

The enclosed ADDENDUM is to be considered as much a part of the Contract Documents as if it were included in the 
body of the plans and specifications, and will be incorporated in and made a part of the contract when awarded and 

he Bidder shall acknowledge in writing, on the bid form, this addendum in order to have the bid considered. 
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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
To the Contract Provisions for  

CITY OF FERNDALE, WASHINGTON 
 

BROWN ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
PROJECT #SW2014-03   

 
ITEM 1 
 
Plan Sheet 4 

 
Stationing along the plan view centerline has been added. 
 

ITEM 2 
 
Plan Sheet 6 

 
It is anticipated that the culvert and the retaining walls are two separate units.  The attached Plan 
Sheet shows the two as separate structures.   
 
The finished grade of the slope at the back of the structures has been added.   
 

ITEM 3 
 
1-05.14 Cooperation with Other Contractors  

Section 1-05.14 is supplemented with the following: 
 

The BNSF Contractor's work is not scheduled to begin until July 15, 2015.  
 
 
 






